
-----Original Message----- 
From: Grant 
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 3:32 PM 
To: Crawford Adam 
Subject: SB-844 
 
Hello Adam, 
 
As an OMMPGrower, and future i91 licensee, SB-844 in it’s original form is a bill that I could support.  
However, with the current amendments there is no way that I would ever condone SB-844.  I urge all of 
Oregon’s elected officials to vote “NO” on SB-844. 
 
Sincerely, 
Grant  
 

 


